Dear Sir or Madam,

Regarding the Thomas Dutronc concert on July 14th at the Villa Ephrussi de
Rothschild, please find some important information:

The Villa is open to the public from 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. for visits to the
collections and gardens, then closes before reopening at 8 p.m. for the
Nocturnes. The Nocturnes ticket grants access only from 8 p.m. The show will
begin at 9 p.m.

The boulevard du Général de Gaulle in SaintJean-Cap-Ferrat will be
accessible and converted to one-way traffic to facilitate parking. A shuttle

service will provide transfers to and from the Villa Ephrussi de Rothschild
between 7:00 PM and 12:30 AM (midnight). The last departure from the
villa will be at 12:00 AM, with a break between 10:00 PM and 10:30 PM.

Please note that from 7 p.m., access to SaintJean-Cap-Ferrat may be
restricted or blocked depending on attendance. We recommend arriving
before 6 p.m.

Additionally, after 7 p.m., Ligne d’Azur buses will no longer serve the
commune; their last stop will be Pont Saint Jean, about a 20-minute walk from

the Villa.

We remain at your disposal for any questions and look forward to
welcoming you soon.

Best regards,

The Villa Ephrussi de Rothschild team



